APS: Board resolution
On 19/12/2023, the company announced the Board resolution on postponement of the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders 2023 as following:
Rely on Enterprise Law No. 59/2020/0H14 dated June 17, 2020; Pursuant to the Charter of Asia Pacific Securities Joint Stock Company; Pursuant to General Assembly Resolution No. 25/2023/NQ-HDQT dated November 21, 2023; 
According to Resolution No. 25/2023/NQ-HĐQT dated November 21, 2023, the extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders, the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders in 2023 is expected to be held on January 10, 2024.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Board of Directors of Asia Pacific Securities Joint Stock Company decided to delay the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders on January 1, 2024 to complete the system and personnel then preparing content to better hold the Meeting. The time and location of the event will be notified by the Company later when having detail information.

